
 
                

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Board of Public Safety 
 
From: Rick Brown, Director of Public Works / City Engineer 
 
Date: January 8, 2019 
 
Re: St. Louis County 911 Call Center Response Time 

The Board is asked to consider the need to track City of Wildwood response times for the St. Louis 
County 911 call center. Data could be requested by the Board which would be used as a baseline to 
evaluate and track future performance of the 911 call center.   
 
Captain Mundel will be available for questions regarding this topic at the January 10, 2019, meeting of 
the Board of Public Safety.  
 

RCB 


